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"Strategic Approach to Cybersecurity" 
 

Cyberspace is a new dimension, in which all sectors - military, government, academia, business and 

industry - have to adapt to and function in. This creates great opportunities as well as great dangers. 

It is extremely important to approach this uncharted territory with a sound cybersecurity strategy. 

Technological solutions alone are not enough if decisionmakers don't see its merits and understand 

the big picture. The Kościuszko Institute creates a platform of opinion exchange between Academia, 

Business and Public Sector, identifies their needs and ensures clear communication between them. 

Above all, The Kosciuszko Institute promotes strategic approach to cybersecurity. 
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